ANGLOPHONE SOUTH
SCHOOL DISTRICT District Education Council

490 Woodward Avenue
Saint John, New Brunswick
E2K 5N3

April 15,2021

Hon. Dominic Cardy

Minister of Education and Early Childhood Development
P.O. Box 6000

Fredericton, NB E3B 5H1

Dear Minister Cardy:

At the April 14, 2021 meeting of the Anglophone South District Education Council, a motion was made and passed to
declare Morna Heights School and property surplus to the needs of the District.

Morna Heights School was closed as of June 30, 2020 after a full Policy 409 review, a follow up decision by the
District Education Council to recommend closure, and final approval from you on April 17, 2020. For ownership now
to be transferred to the Department of Transportation and Infrastructure, the school and property must be declared
surplus.

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours truly,

.,...-—-—-—/ —
Robert Fowler
Chair
/emm
Encl.

Copy: Josh Nowlan, Project Manager, DTI
John MacDonald, Director, Finance & Administration ASD-S

o PHONE: (506) 658-5300 o FAX: (506) 658-5399




